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NOTICE OF FEE INCREASE
	 Aberdeen School District Number 58, Bingham County has proposed to increase its middle school gate admissions for school activities an amount that ex-
ceeds five percent (5%) of the fee charged last year per Idaho Code 63-1311A.  The following is a table of the increase in proposed fees:
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
    	 	 	 	 	 Percentage
	 2022-2023	 	 Fee     	 2023-2024	 Fee	 Increase	 Exceptions
Gate Admission – Adults (18-64)     	 $3	        Gate Admission – Adults (18-64)   	 $4        	 33%      	 65 & Older Free
Gate Admission – Children (5-17)	 $1       	Gate Admission – Children (5-17)	 $2	 100%            	 None	 	 	
These fees are proposed to be raised due to the increasing cost of hosting events with officials and game staff. 
	 All citizens are invited to attend a public hearing on the increased fees request.  The Hearing will be held on September 20th, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. in the Aberdeen 
School District Office at 268 S. 4th W. Suite A, Aberdeen Idaho.


